Reclamation District No. 1004

August 22", 2019

To Whom It May Concern;

We started looking into Aqualastic two years ago for our large concrete ditch that is over 20
years old. The concrete ditch has a lot of cracks. We've tried everything to make repairs with no luck.
The Board decided to reach out to Aqualistic to see how their product worked. We also wanted to
inspect ditches they’ve repaired.

In 2019 we decided to try Aqualastic on a third of the ditch. So far, we haven’t had any new
cracks or old cracks re opening. During the spring of 2020, we plan to have Aqualistic come back to finish
the remaining part of the ditch. We are excited to continue working with this great company and
product.

Regards,
Terry Bressler

District Manager RD1004

317 Fourth Street, Colusa, California 95932 « (530) 458-7459 ¢ Fax: (530) 458-4276



